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TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE MEETING (1)

Monday 21st May, 2007

Question No 25
Question: Cllr J. Hannon
“To ask the Manager to take urgent action to remove graffiti in the Firhouse area, and can he also outline any initiatives that are proposed to deal with what has now become a significant environmental problem?”
Reply:
Graffiti has been removed from eight locations in the Firhouse area over recent months and an additional six areas have been identified as requiring attention.

Five of these areas have been listed for treatment by the Council’s Graffiti Removal Squad over the coming months as the list of areas to be treated countywide now stands at more than 130.  In the case of the 6th area i.e. walls at the rear of 13 houses in Carrigwood Estate, the Litter Warden has made arrangements to give paint and other necessary materials to local residents who are willing to undertake the task themselves.
